
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

July 2021 
 

KICKS DANCE AFTER SCHOOL DANCE CLUB AT 
TRAFALGAR INFANTS SCHOOL 

 
YEAR 1+2 

 
 
Kicks Dance is an after-school dance club, for both boys and girls from Reception to Year 6, where 
children become part of a team and learn to work together, focusing on getting fit and having fun rather 
than the pressure of exams. Children are encouraged to take a leading role during warm up sessions and 
are often invited to contribute to the choreography - dancing to music they love. This dance is then 
performed to parents at the end of term. 
 
Kicks will run for 12 weeks (Wednesday 15th September - Wednesday 8th December 2021). Sessions will 
be on: 
 
Wednesday  3.30 – 4.30pm       
  
Cost for the 12 week term is: 
£72.00  
 
 
Please note:  
Whilst clubs have to run in year group bubbles, the sessions will only be open to year 2 
(current year 1s). However, we will be making a waiting list of year 1s (current Receptions) 
and will invite them to the class as soon as restrictions are dropped. Therefore, please get in 
touch asap if your child is interested and will be in either year 2 or year 1 in September. Place 
will be allocated on a first come first served basis.  
 
Your children will be brought straight from their classroom to the hall, so you don’t need to collect them. 
Children will need to wear comfortable clothes (leggings, jogging bottoms, t shirts etc) and bare feet. 
They will need a small, healthy snack. A drink is advisable as we do get hot! 
 
If you would like to reserve a place for your child at Kicks Dance please contact Amelia asap on 
amelia@kicksdance.co.uk or text 07722 826162. Places are strictly limited and will be offered on a first 
come first served basis. For details of our Tots, Pre-School & Saturday classes, Kicks parties or to simply 
find out more about Kicks, please visit our website www.kicksdance.co.uk. 
 
 
Covid-19 
The health, safety and well-being of Kicks children and staff are always at the forefront of all we do and 
has never been as important as it is now, which is why we have worked with Government Guidance and 
PHE (National Institute for Health Protection) to create a Kicks Covid-19 Health and Safety policy to be 
implemented at all Kicks activities immediately.  
 
We are excited to meet your lovely children and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 
 
Kind regards,  

 




